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From: Young, Hunter <Young.Hunter@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 12:26 PM
To: Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>
Cc: Peterson, Lance <petersonle@cdmsmith.com>; Bob Wyatt <rjw@nwnatural.com>; Patricia Dost
<pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorqea.com>; Nik Bacher
<nbacher@anchorqea.com>; Natalie Lynch <nlynch@anchorqea.com>; Delaney Peterson
<dpeterson@anchorqea.com>
Subject: RE: US Moorings Project Area Field Change Request Form 1

                                     

Jen, Bob, Ryan,

FCR 1 for the US Moorings Project Area is approved. EPA appreciates that this will not delay the
remedial design schedule.

Thanks,

Hunter Young
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region 10 - Oregon Operations Office
Young.Hunter@epa.gov
(503)-326-5020

From: Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 11:07 AM
To: Young, Hunter <Young.Hunter@epa.gov>
Cc: Peterson, Lance <petersonle@cdmsmith.com>; rjw@nwnatural.com;
pdost@pearllegalgroup.com; rbarth@anchorqea.com; Nik Bacher <nbacher@anchorqea.com>;
Natalie Lynch <nlynch@anchorqea.com>; Delaney Peterson <dpeterson@anchorqea.com>
Subject: US Moorings Project Area Field Change Request Form 1
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Hunter –
 
Attached please find Field Change Request (FCR) Form 1 for the US Moorings Project Area Spring
2023 pre-design investigation. This FCR proposes delay of deployment of ultrasonic seepage
meters due to the subcontractor not being available during the target March/April 2023
timeframe identified in the Revised First Phase Pre-Design Investigation Data Summary Report
and Second Phase Pre-Design Investigation Work Plan. NW Natural proposes to deploy the
seepage meters in March/April 2024. This delay will not impact the remedial design project
schedule or achievement of the data quality objectives.
 
If you have any questions during your review, please contact Ryan Barth.
 
Jen Mott 
Project Coordinator
Anchor QEA, LLC
jmott@anchorqea.com
6720 S Macadam Ave, Suite 125, Portland, OR 97219  
(503) 972-5014
 
This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared
in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is
prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 503.972.5014.
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